Burns Support Foundation

March 2013 Edition 14 CNF:13805



Outlook Newsletter

ICAP Charity Day

This year the BSF were incredibly fortunate to have been selected as one of the recipients for the global ICAP fundraising day after being nominated by Paul , the father of burn survivor. The effort put into coordinating the day is fantastic with all the employees in fancy dress and competing for the best dressed team. There were many a theme such as KISS, Adams Family, Cowboys & Indians with the Roller Disco winning!

This 'amazing' day requires such hard work from the ICAP team and is certainly appreciated by charities such as ours who rely solely on donations. A number of celebrities joined in this fun day such as Guy Sebastian, Ida Buttrose, Cathy Freeman, Angry Anderson and many others.

We would like to again thank ICAP for their generosity and you can learn more about ICAP by visiting their website at www.icapcharityday.com





Burns Support Foundation

PO Box 476 Paddington NSW 2021

Phone: 0438 906 617

New Look Website!

We have a brand new website and encourage you all to visit our site.

burnssupportfoundation.org.au

Like us under **Burns Support Foundation** on
Facebook to keep up to date
on all the latest happenings.



Donation

City to Surf 2012 The Boyce Chartered Accountants, a major firm across 5 regional NSW

a major firm across 5 regional NSW centers ,put together a team of 65 people to run in the City Of Surf 2012 . This fundraising team was organized by Julie Schofield who herself is a burn survivor and she

was supported by a number of her colleagues and friends. Some of these runners and their families attended the October 2012 camp to meet some of the burn survivors and see what their hard efforts contribute to.

A big thank you also to a number of the BSF Committee Members and regular camp attendees who supported our cause - Cristine & Allison, John & Kate & the Orlowsky family.

All the details for our upcoming Winter camp are on the invitation attached. Don't forget to pencil in our **Summer Family Camp Dates: 18-20**th **October 2013**

Prize Winners

1st Prize Winner

Ticket: 1446

Name: Lila -Jean Foot

2nd Prize Winner

Ticket: 2737

Name: Amy Masson

3rd Prize Winner

Ticket: 1733

Name: Barry Lowe



The 'HIPS' Gig

The Galloway/Hodder family put on a fantastic fundraising night at Penshurst Hotel. The Hips entertained us for a lively night of great music, company and friends. It was a great success with a silent auction with many great prizes being raffled. Some of the committee

attended to show their support and we would again like to thank them for all their hard work.

BSF Committee

President: Cheri Templeton

Vice President & Secretary: Sandra Pittaro

Treasurer: Barry Lowe

Assistant Treasurer: Margaret Jackson Assistant Secretary: Allison Andel Camp Co-ordinators: Margaret Jackson Assistant Camp Co-ordinator: Barry Lowe Raffle Co-ordinator: Allison Andel

Returning & Public Officer: Frank Pritchett

Medical Officer: Hugh Martin

Emotional Support Coordinator: Sandra Spalding

Gale Pritchett

OHS & First Aid Officer: Margaret Jackson
First Aid: Allison Andel

Thank you to all those who kindly donated to our Foundation.

Vetta Sharke
E.F Valentine
Therese Eggenhuizen
Graham & Jan Miller
Preeti Pooga Sharma
Pre McGee
Robin Simms
Heather Haylock
BB & GC Hannaford
John Campbell
AG & SJ Morrison
Barry & Penny Gay
Ettamogah Pub

Fundraising 2013

Happy New Year to everyone - even though the year is flying past quickly!

We are always grateful and extremely appreciate of any donation or fundraising ideas no matter how big or small! Some past ideas that have been successful have included, the notorious 'swear jar', cake stall, City to Surf, marathons, social/trivia nights, even a small raffle (e.g. hamper).

If you have any bright ideas, please send us an email and we can help support you in your efforts through face book and our website and let our members know.

Ettamogah Pub



Last year the Kellyville Ridge Ettamogah Pub Fishing Club decided to donate to charity some of the money they had raised through their meat raffles which had been run by the Fishing Club committee in the pub. When I heard about this from a work colleague I asked that the Burns Support Foundation be put forward as a beneficiary of their charity donation, and, after a vote

by the Fishing Club Committee \$2000 was generously donated to the Burns Support Foundation.

A big THANK YOU!!

We would like to extend a very big THANK YOU to our committee members who have now moved on due to personal and professional reasons. We are grateful for the time and energy they put into our charity and wish them all the very best in their future endeavours!

Jessica and her family have moved to New Zealand and Kate & John have had major career changes.

Like to join our Committee?

We meet about 5 times per year at the Children's Hospital in Westmead. Please contact us if you would be interested in volunteering your time.



